
















From: Davis, Kresta
To: BJORK Mary F * WRD; Kyle.Griffin@kniferiver.com
Cc: Conner, Jeff; Stewart-Maddox, Noah; Orum, Greg
Subject: RE: limited license application
Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 10:03:04 AM
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You don't often get email from kdavis2@idahopower.com. Learn why this is important

Good morning, Mary and Kyle –
 
Thank you for providing additional insight into OWRD’s request.
 
Idaho Power has contracted with Knife River Corporation for work at the location identified
in the Application for Limited Water Use submitted by Knife River Corporation. The
company is aware of Knife River’s request to withdraw water from the Brownlee Reservoir
pool at an estimated rate of 500 gpm with a total volume of 993,000 gallons for filling a water truck
with a ~23 hp water pump. The purpose of the requested water is for construction of the two
retaining walls, dust control, and fire suppression as needed. The project schedule in the application
is between 8/19/24 to 12/31/24.
 
Idaho Power supports and is in agreement with Knife River Corporation’s withdrawal of water from
Brownlee Reservoir for these purposes and within the limits described above.
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions or need any additional information.
 
Best,
 

Kresta Davis
WATER RESOURCES AND MERCHANT SENIOR MANAGER
​Idaho Power | Water Resources and Merchant
Office 208-388-2602 | Mobile 20​8-890-6141
idahopower.com
 
 

From: Griffin, Kyle <Kyle.Griffin@kniferiver.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 3:32 PM
To: Orum, Greg <GOrum@idahopower.com>
Cc: Burk, Dalley <Dalley.Burk@kniferiver.com>; Center, Shane <Shane.Center@kniferiver.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: limited license application
 
Greg, Please see below further information from OWRD for their request on the agreement between KRC and IPC to utilize the water for construction activities. Thank you, Kyle Griffin Project Manager/Estimator Knife River Corporation – Mountain

Greg,
 
Please see below further information from OWRD for their request on the agreement between KRC
and IPC to utilize the water for construction activities.
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